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Mr. Fred T. Newcomb 

L640 Noble Avenue 
Sherman Oaks, California 91403 

Dear Mr. Newcomb: 

This is in regard to the copy of your letter of June 5, 1972, to the 
Attorney General which you sent to Mr. Mark G, Eckhoff. 

The notation concerning a roll of film referred to in Dr. Lattimer's 
article is part of a report entitled “Report of Inspection by Naval 
Medical Staff on November 1, 1966 at National Archives of X-Rays 
and Photographs of Autopsy of President John F. Kennedy." 

Under the terms of 5 U.S.C. 552, subsection (b) (6), we do not 
furnish copies of the report because it is a part of "medical files 

and similar files, the disclosure of which would constitute a clearly 

unwarranted invasion of personal privacy” of the family of the late 
President Kennedy. We show it to the researchers whose applications 
to examine the autopsy material are approved by the Kennedy family _ 

representative, Mr. Burke Marshall, because it contains a descriptive 
list of the material. We do not, however, furnish copies to them. 

Sincerely, 

AMES O'NEILL 

Deputy Archivist 
of the United States 
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